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     Iowa Senior Medicare Patrol (SMP) 
a Project of  Northeast Iowa Area Agency on Aging (NEI3A) 
        October 2016   News You Can Use 
Medicare ‘Open Enrollment’ Scams

The 2017 Medicare open enrollment period runs from October 15 to December 7. It’s the time when Medicare recipients can comparison shop and make changes to their plans. It’s also a time when scammers take advantage of older consumers with ruses like these: 

· Someone calls and says you must join their prescription plan or you’ll lose your Medicare  
coverage. Don’t believe it. The Medicare prescription drug plan (also known as Medicare 
Part D) is voluntary and does not affect your Medicare coverage.

· Someone calls or emails claiming they need your Medicare number to update your 
account, get you a new card, or send you Medicare benefit information. It’s a scam. If you 
need help with Medicare, call 1-800-MEDICARE or go to medicare.gov.

· Someone claiming to be a Medicare plan representative says they need “to confirm” your 
billing information by phone or online. Stop. It’s a scam. Plan representatives are not 
allowed to ask you for payment over the phone or online.

· Dishonest companies may offer you free medical exams or supplies. Be wary. It may be a 
trick to get and misuse your personal information.

Whenever someone asks for your bank account number or your Medicare number, stop. Only give personal or financial information when you have verified who you’re talking to. Call 1-800-MEDICARE to make sure you’re talking to a legitimate representative.
Consumer Education Specialist, FTC

What to know: Medicare fraud is a huge problem, costing taxpayers about $60 billion a year. When in doubt, check with Medicare or your supplemental insurance provider. If you believe you or someone you know is a victim of Medicare fraud, report it to Iowa Senior Medicare Patrol at 1-800-423-2449.
News distributed by Iowa Senior Medicare Patrol Program, Northeast Iowa Area Agency on Aging (NEI3A), Waterloo, IA, IowaSMP@nei3a.org  1-800-423-2449.
Reported Scams in Iowa:


Official looking postcards regarding pending eligibility for back or knee support system.


Open enrollment calls to get your Medicare number


Mock Medicare Supply Company calling to send you your preapproved foot cream and diabetic supplies


Scammers claim you're entitled to money back because of "changes" or "enhancements" by Medicare or private insurers, or because of purported � HYPERLINK "http://www.ftc.gov/opa/2012/09/cvs.shtm" �lawsuits or actions by government agencies�. In these schemes, the goal is to get not only your Medicare number, but your bank account information.


IRS Impersonator calls…….will this scam ever go away???? 
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